
November 1, 2015 

So spacious is He, so roomy, that everything of God finds its 
proper place in Him without crowding. Not only that, but all the 
broken and dislocated pieces of the universe – people and 
things, animals and atoms – get properly fixed and fit together in 
vibrant harmonies, all because of His death, His blood that 
poured down from the cross. 

   Colossians 1:19-20 (MSG) 
 

 
THIS MORNING 

9:00 a.m. Pre-service prayer 

10:00 a.m. Worship: Projection Worship 

11:00 a.m. Preaching: Erin Benson 
 

 

THIS WEEK 

Prayer at Oasis this week: 
› Mon., Wed., Fri., from 12-2 p.m. and from 6-8 p.m. 
 

THIS MONTH 

PREACHING SCHEDULE 

Nov. 8  Jonathan Anderson 
Nov. 15 TBD 
Nov. 22 Jonathan Anderson 
Nov. 29 TBD 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

Nov. 8  Projection Worship 
Nov. 15 Mike and Larry 
Nov. 22 TBD 
Nov. 29 TBD 
 
 
 

NEEDS 

› Please bring items for Cornerstone Food ministry. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

› ISMC CAR RALLY 
On Saturday, November 7

th
 ISMC is having a car rally. We are 

looking for people to drive students around a route in the 
Townships to take pictures. Total driving time should be about 
one hour plus time for getting out of the cars to take pictures. A 
map and other details of the rally will be provided. We will meet 
at Bishop’s in front of St. Mark’s Chapel at 12:30 p.m. After the 
rally we will meet for light refreshments and to share our photo 
memories. Please contact Dave or Cathy Hortop at 
819.849.4989 or zoodave14@hotmail.com or 
cathyhortop@gmail.com if you are able to help out. 

› QHOP BURN 
QHOP will be having day of worship and prayer next Saturday, 
Nov. 7

th
 from 10 a.m. to 10 p.m. Everyone is welcome! 

› SWC: LIGHT UP YOUR LIFE 
The Sherbrooke Women’s Connection is having another event 
on Thursday, November 12

th
 at 9:30 a.m at “The Hut” (300 St. 

Francis Sreet). Gloria Beachy will be sharing her faith story. 
There is a $7 entrance fee that includes food, door prizes, and 
fun! To RSVP or for more info contact Pauline Goodenough at 
819.563.8061 or sherbrookewc@yahoo.ca 
 

NOTES 

› If you have any prayer requests please send them to 
admin@oasiscentre.ca or write it on a piece of paper and place 
it in the offering plate. Thank you! 

› Oasis will be open every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
from 12-2 p.m. and from 6-8 p.m. for prayer. These will not be 
formal meetings, just stop by whenever you can, for however 
long you are able. Everyone is welcome! 

Oasis is affiliated with The Pentecostal Assemblies of Canada. Our constitution can 
be found at www.paoc.org. For questions or suggestions, please contact Jim Benson 
(jbenson@ubishops.ca). 

http://www.paoc.org/
mailto:jbenson@ubishops.ca

